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Dears Sirs, 

          

          I enjoyed the material presented in your Nov.14 meeting. The realistic 

look at what it will take to mitigate GHG emissions from our transportation 

sector was helpful if sobering. Acknowledging the period of pay tolls that 

will be necessary to facilitate (get over the fiscal ‘hump’) the transition to 

EVs is the first step towards making this generally unpopular measure of 

bringing back highway tolls politically feasible.  I feel this ‘sell’ can be done 

with the right framing, in regards to both the CGA and the general populace. 

        (-Also appreciated the clear REMI explanation from Nov.14). 

 

 

                                                                                         Best, 

                                                                                        James Root 

                                                                                        (203)743-3532 

 

 

 

 
 

              


